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Dear Client,

In 1979 I took a huge leap of faith and began my accounting practice without a single client. Over the
past 38 years, I have been fortunate to serve hundreds of wonderful clients. As I have aged, people are
asking if I plan to retire. The answer is NO. I enjoy my work. I wouldn't know what to do without
working. I would, however, like to go to the farm more often.

To gain more freedom but continue working, I am excited to announce that our firm will be merging with
Gollob, Morgan, Peddy, P.C. effective August 1, 2018. My cousin, Tony Morgan, and I have discussed
this possibility for some time and feel that the partners of GMP and I have worked out a plan that will
serve you well.

Our foremost goal in making this transition is to make sure your needs are met and that our dedicated
team is associated with a high-quality, ethical and professional firm. You will continue to meet with me,
Sally Cheavens, and the other members of our staff: Brittany, Amy, Phyllis, Spencer, and Kelsey. By
joining a larger firm you will benefit from additional resources and expertise to meet the complex
challenges you face.

Thank you for the confidence you have shown in us over the years that we have served you. Our
dedication to your success will not change; we will continue to work with you with the same diligence
that we have in the past. Our new address will be Woodgate Centre at Copeland Road and Loop 323. We
look forward to hearing from you to discuss questions or concerns you may have.
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